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May 30, 2004

“Alumni – Overseas” Inauguration

We would like your support for the Silver Jubilee celebration/Overseas alumni inauguration meeting for the Jaffna Medical Faculty to be held on August 21st 2004 in Toronto – Canada.

Our future goal is to promote unity and cooperation among old students and teachers and to keep a good relationship with the faculty of Medicine to further the interest and welfare of our Medical School.

We would also like to publish a souvenir to mark this event. You may forward your message/greeting/article/jokes etc ASAP. All proceeds to be donated to the Faculty.

Rates for the greeting $100-inside page, $150-inside cover page, $200-for back cover page (minimum rates). You are welcome to donate more! 

We may also have the privilege of our teachers joining with us for this special event. 

Let’s celebrate the silver jubilee and walk down the memory lane. 

We also welcome your ideas to make this event successful.

Thank you for your support Organizing Group.
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FACULTY OF MEDICINE


 UNIVERSITY OF JAFFNA


“SILVER JUBILEE CELEBRATION”


Established in 1978





Date: 	August 21st 2004   Saturday   


Time: 	4:00 pm - Midnight


Tickets: 	$ 75.00 for single;  


 		$150.00 for family





Venue: 	Monte Bianco Banquet Hall


(Small Room)


  	1331 Blundell Road Mississauga 


     Ontario Canada


(905) 276-6448
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